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Townsend, Erle

From: Chuck Cayford <maniacdadoo@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 1:40 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127A:advanced clean car 11 program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Please oppose this Chapter  127A program. It's unbelievable to think that we as Mainers to be mandated to purchase a 
can that is battery operated, especially this time of year. It hasn't been above freezing for months, and its not going to get 
any warmer for a couple more months. I am driving a 14 year old car because I cannot afford a newer car.. 
Thank you 
Chuck  
I am a voting and a tax paying Mainer 


